Ministry Minute

AUMC Safety Team

Your AUMC Safety Team was created a few years ago to enhance the physical safety of
our building and the health safety of all who attend.

An AED and First Aid Kits have been added. Do you know where you can find our First
Aid Kits? There are two expanded kits on top of the coat racks in the Fellowship Room
and the Dining Room. There are also emergency blankets and cots located in the same
areas.

Evacuation plans and security policies are in place.

The Safety Team always needs more members — would you like to join the quarterly
meetings?

Contact Melissa Hajostek, the team leader, to join the Safety Team and other concerns.
309-371-2299 Mdwnab3a@gmail.com.
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